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I vehemently oppose HB 3075 as it restricts the rights of Oregonians to keep and 

bear arms as protected under the 2nd amendment of the US Constitution. HB 3075, 

through significant increases in fees, unfairly targets lower income families and will 

make it difficult or impossible for the lm to obtain a firearm to protect their families. 


